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21st June 2022 

 

Councillor Adam Tinsley 

Elected Member 

 

Via email: adam.tinsley@rotherham.gov.uk  

 

Dear Councillor Tinsley 

 

Council Meeting – 25th May 2022 

 

Further to the question that you raised at Council on 25th May regarding including the 

requirement of the developers to install a Community Accessible Defibrillator, I have spoken 

to the planning team and they have agreed to raise this issue within any pre application 

discussions for major housing proposals. 

 

The provision of such equipment does not require planning permission and cannot therefore 

form part of any planning approval or requirement under a planning condition or legal 

agreement.  However, the developers will be advised that it is good practice to liaise with the 

CCG to determine if one is desirable and encouraged to provide one if recommended to do 

so by the CCG. 

 

If you would like to discuss further, please contact Nigel Hancock, Head of Planning at 

nigel.hancock@rotherham.gov.uk.  

 

Yours sincerely, 
 

  
 
 
Councillor Denise Lelliott 
Cabinet Member for Jobs and the Local Economy   
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